
 

  

GROVE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

A: Cromwell Road, Hounslow, TW3 3QQ W: www.groveroadprimary.co.uk 

T: 020 8570 6132 F: 020 8230 4019 E: office@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Lyn Gray 

“Our family school where all are equally valued” 

 

 

2nd  November 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back after a great first half term! I appreciate all of the support from parents in these 

particularly difficult times, and continuing to abide by the COVID restrictions. I will continue to make 

sure that your children feel safe, and happy, in school. Below are some of the things we are learning 

this half-term in English & Maths: 

 

English Maths 

Key text: Cosmic by Frankie Cottrell Boyce  
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Conjunctions 

 Relative clauses 

 Passive voice 

 Semi-colons 
 

Writing: 

 Non-chronological reports 

 Stories with morals 

 Poetry 
 

Speaking and listening: 

 Speaking confidently within formal 
situations 

 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions. 

 
Multiplication and division:  

 Multiplying 4-digit numbers 

 Multiplying 2-digit and 3-digit numbers 

 Dividing by 3-digit and 4-digit numbers 

 Dividing with remainder  
 
 
Word Problems: 

 Solving word problems 
 
Graphs: 

 Reading tables 

 Reading line graphs 
 
 
 

 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Is there life on Mars?’ 

Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key vocabulary and 

definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as 

they will be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to make an appointment to see me if you have any other questions. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Hope Supple 

Violet Class Teacher 


